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23/07/2018

Dear Parents,

The Years One and Two classes will be travelling to Scitech on Tuesday, the 31st of
July.

The students will be partaking in an educational experience called 'Playing With
Light'.
The children will need to be at school by 8.15am.

The children are requested to wear their sport uniform with their gold shirt. They
will need to bring water, recess and lunch in their school bags.

We will be back at school by 3.00pm.
Parents are welcome to attend as helpers and travel with us on the bus.

Please complete the following form and return it by Friday, 27t of July.

give permission for my child

to travel by bus to visit the Scitech on Tuesday, the 31st of

July, 2018.
In the event of an accident, | give permission for my child to be transported by
ambulance/taxi to obtain medical attention.

Signhature:

Contact Number:

| would like to be a parent helper. Yes / No



